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From: Romualdo Zwolinski <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>
Sent: Friday, April 26, 2019 11:22 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Friday, April 26, 2019 - 11:22 
Submitted by anonymous user: 184.67.186.74 
Submitted values are: 

Date: Friday, April 26, 2019 
To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 
First Name: Romualdo 
Last Name: Zwolinski 
Email:  
Address: 23rd St E 
City: Saskatoon 
Province: Saskatchewan 
Postal Code:  
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):  
Subject: BRT & Downtown Active Transport Network 
Meeting (if known):  
Comments: 
To those whom serve our city, 

I support the Downtown Active Transportation Network. Specifically Option 1 as it was detailed in the summary report. I'm partial to 
this option as I'm both a car commuter and a bike commuter and I also work near Circle North and live downtown. This option 
provides good cycle routing North via 3rd Ave crossing past 25th St. 

Regarding Nutana BRT, I support Option 5 'Broadway Avenue Dedicated Lanes' as it was detailed in the summary report. I strongly 
believe that the changes outlined would make Broadway Avenue appear friendlier to pedestrians and increase the amount of foot 
traffic. I understand that there has been some concern from a few select Broadway businesses about this option however I think they 
are completely disregarding the amount of people who will use transit if good transit options are available. 

Regarding Downtown BRT, I support Option 1 '1st Avenue BRT'. 

Thank you for your time. 

Regards, 
Romualdo Zwolinski 
Attachments: 

The results of this submission may be viewed at: 
https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/304069 


